Roxanne Maher

Roxanne

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:	Nina Diaz <ninadiaz24@yahoo.com> Thursday, October 05, 2023 7:59 AM Roxanne Maher; Town Council Group; Charles Duzy (duzycharles@gmail.com) 'ledyard housing authority'; Justin Dube; Roxanne Maher Re: Question - Housing Authority OWL</ninadiaz24@yahoo.com>
This is great! Thanks so much for getting back to me	
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android	
On Thu, Oct 5, 2023 at 7:24 AM, Roxanne Maher council@ledyardct.org wrote:	
Good Morning Nina:	
Zoom License \$Meeting Owl Pro \$	
	1,799 (Plus annual software subscription fee \$249.00)
In speaking to our IT Director Justin Dube, he explained that a laptop could be	
used in place of the Meeting HQ so this would be a cost savings should the Housing Authority	
be able to obtain grant funding to purchase the equipment.	
Please see attached Invoice.	
Thank you,	

Roxanne M. Maher



Administrative Assistant to

the Ledyard Town Council

(860) 464-3203

council@ledyardct.org

Town Hall Hours:

Monday – Thursday 7:30 a.m. to 4:45 p.m.

CLOSED FRIDAYS

From: Nina Diaz < ninadiaz24@yahoo.com > Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2023 7:12 PM

To: Roxanne Maher < council@ledyardct.org >; Town Council Group < TownCouncil@ledyardct.org >

Subject: Question

Good evening, I attended the Housing authority meeting on 10/2/2023 and was pleased with what felt like small steps of progress. I am hoping that someone can tell me the name of the recording equipment used to record meetings in the annex? Mr.Druzy made a valid point regarding moving the meeting to the annex. Given that all residents coming from gales ferry would have to travel uphill in the winter which isn't ideal. However he did state that he wants meetings recorded both audio/video. I have reached out to the community engagement officer Terry Nash with CHFA regarding help with any grants that may be available as well. I did also speak with Colleen Lauer and let her know I was looking into grant and equipment info,in efforts to help the housing authority.

The community room at king's corner is half the size of the annex, so they wouldn't need anything as big as what the annex requires. My hope is to gather as much info as I can before speaking with CHFA.

I appreciate and anticipate your reply.

Nina Diaz

P.s if anyone has suggestions as to how we can help the housing authority obtain said equipment that'd be super helpful. My hope is that if they can compromise on allowing residents back under the carport, we could possibly use the 10k Naomi mentioned at the crc meeting." We could pour a slab,put an awning and make it ada compliant. Was the mayor's advice"

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android